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February 3, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 

It is time to plan for our 2020-2021 kindergarten classes.  Children are eligible for kindergarten if they reach the age of 
five on or before October 1, 2020.  If your child is new to the Oaklyn Public School and you are planning to send 
him/her to kindergarten next September, please register for Kindergarten Roundup using the online form on our 
district website www.oaklynschool.org by clicking on the “Kindergarten/Pre-K Roundup” button on the front page. If 
you do not have access to the online form, you may complete and return the form below following the directions at the 
bottom of the page. If your child attends our Oaklyn Preschool Program, you need not sign up for Kindergarten 
Roundup.  
 

Your help is needed in locating the children who do not have brothers and sisters in school this year.  If you have any 
neighbors with children of kindergarten age, please pass this form on to them. They can also contact the Oaklyn School 
at (856) 858-0335 to receive additional information regarding our kindergarten program or the registration process.  
 

Registration appointments will be scheduled for March 9 – 12, 2020.  The information contained on this form will allow 
us to contact you to schedule your appointment.  **PLEASE NOTE: Your email address will be used to schedule your 
appointment time and send you the link for paperwork needed for the registration process.  Thank you for your 
assistance and welcome to the Oaklyn Public School! 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Scott A. Oswald, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

KINDERGARTEN 2020-2021 ROUNDUP INFORMATION 
If you are unable to register for Kindergarten Roundup online,  

please return this portion of the form to the address below by Friday, February 28, 2020 
 
Child’s Name:              [ ] Female       [ ] Male 
Birth Date:       Language Spoken at Home:            
Parent/Guardian Names:             
Address:              
  Street                                                      Town    Zip Code 
Cell Phone #:                                                
 
** E-Mail address:   @    Used for registration appointment & paperwork. 
 
Pre-Kindergarten: Please list the name of any Pre-Kindergarten program your child attended 
Name of School/Program:        Town/Location:    Years attended:    

 
Please detach and drop off or mail to:   Oaklyn Public School, 136 Kendall Blvd, Oaklyn, NJ 08107 

http://www.oaklynschool.org/

